
JOHNSON CREEK SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Curriculum Committee Meeting 

Wednesday, May 12, 2010 

9:00 a.m. 

Elementary Office 

 

 

Chair Kellie Loeb called the meeting to order. 

Members Present:  Kellie Loeb, Andrew Swanson, Principals Kris Blakeley and Eric 

Ranzen, and Superintendent Michael Garvey (arrived 9:15). 

Members Absent:  Carol O’Neil 

Also Present:  Reading teacher, Stacy Menting 

Mrs. Loeb verified that the meeting was properly posted. 

Motion by Swanson/Loeb to adopt the agenda as posted.  Motion passed. 

Mrs. Menting presented a snapshot of the status of the District reading program today and 

the future goals of the program.  She gave the Committee a Reading program outline and 

also a packet describing specific resources. 

Dr. Garvey reported that the administrative team is looking at adding a reading class in 

middle school. 

Mrs. Blakeley presented the TAG handbook for next year.  Dr. Garvey reported that the 

Administrative team is looking at possibly appointing a teacher in each building to serve 

as Building representatives and Mr. Ranzen as the TAG coordinator.  This proposal is 

still in the works. 

The Summer Data Retreat is scheduled .  Johnson Creek is serving as a Beta site for 

inclusion of  PLAN and EXPLORE test results in the Data Retreat information. 

The Administrative team accepted the suggestion from Mrs. Loeb that the 2010-11 

registration packets be available in advance so that parents have the option to complete 

the paperwork early.   

The next meeting will be August 11, 2010 at 9:00 a.m. 

Motion by Swanson/Loeb to adjourn.  Motion passed. 

Respectfully Submitted by: 

 

Michael P. Garvey, Ph.D.                            

Superintendent           


